St. Mary Campus January 25, 2023

Included in This Week's Packet

Athletic Flyer - Family Admission 1/28 to Youngest Catholic Schools Week Daily Event Calendar Catholic Schools Week Mass Permission Slip Gr. 3-8 February Calendar Graduation Diploma names due 2/3/23 Gr. 8 Only

Permission Slips

Permission to attend the Catholic Schools Week Mass at Catholic Memorial High School are in your Wednesday envelopes for students in 3-8 grade. Please return permission forms as soon as possible.

Upcoming Parent Lunches At St. Mary Campus

St. Mary Campus will be hosting two parent lunch days during the lunch hour. On the parent lunch day assigned to your part of the alphabet, you are invited to come in and have lunch with your student(s) in the Cafeteria/Community Room.

Due to capacity limits in our cafeteria, the following days and times have been designated for families using the first letter of the student's last name.

Thursday, February 16

A - D 11:30am - 12:00pm E - K 12:05pm - 12:35pm Thursday, February 23

L - P 11:30am - 12:00pm Q - Z 12:05pm - 12:35pm

Please note the following:

Lunch will not be provided for parents. Please plan to bring your own lunch. Hot lunch will be available as normal on both days for the students. Students not taking hot lunch should plan to have a cold lunch or a lunch brought by their parents. Parents should enter the building using the lower narthex doors off of the parking lot behind the school. Parents may park in the parking lot. When arriving or leaving, please be extra cautious of any students outside for recess.

Ski Club Date Change



There will be <u>NO Ski Club</u> trip to Alpine Valley on <u>Friday</u>, <u>January 27</u> as previously planned. The trip is moved to <u>Friday</u>, <u>February 3</u>. Forms for the February 3rd trip are available online.

Due Date: Friday, January 27 at Noon!

https://www.waukeshacatholic.org/extracurricular

ATHLETICS--FREE ADMISSION!

The Waukesha Catholic Athletic Board would like to invite all of our Waukesha Catholic families to attend our home games on Saturday January 28th for FREE to kick off Catholic Schools week. All school families (K3-8th grade) will be admitted free by bringing in the yellow flyer in today's family packet. We hope to see you there to help support all of our Waukesha Catholic basketball teams as we kick-off Catholic Schools Week!

St. Joe's Gym Parking note--if you are parking at St. Joe's anytime after 3 pm for basketball games on Saturdays (including Jan. 28th), please use the public/street parking available near Martin St. and avoid using the parking lot so the elderly and others attending 4 pm Mass can use the lot. Street parking is also usually closer to the gym doors. Please see the link below for parking areas to use (Green), to avoid (Red), and the gym location (Blue). https://earth.google.com/earth/d/1Fr-rbPNEpNFE2_jp6tFxTiYlgeCczrUO?usp=sharing

AMAZON SMILE

Amazon has made the decision to stop its AmazonSmile Program effective Monday, February 20. Please use AmazonSmile and indicate Waukesha Catholic as your charity of choice for your Amazon purchases until that time. Feel free to stock up if that works for you.